
IMPORTANT! FCC REGULATIONS FOR YOUR BELL SYSTEM TELEPHONE EQUIPMENT 

Dear Customer, 

New Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Rules 
require that you be notified of the following: 

T his telephone equipment is registered with the 
FCC in accordance with Part 68 of its rules. 

• Connection of this equipment to the nationwide 
telecommunications network must be through 
a standard network interface jack provided 
by the Telephone Company. 

CIB-2509F-Ol.jpg Scanned by Frank Harrell, (Cowboy Frank) Castle Rock, Colorado Oct 18, 2012 12:42:48 

• If you experience trouble with this equipment, 
Telephone Company Repair Service should 
be notified immediately. 

• If it is found that the equipment is causing difficulties 
to the telecommunications network, the FCC rules 
require that it be unplugged from the network interface 
jack until it can be repaired or replaced. 

, • Repairs to this equipment will be done only by the 
Telephone Company. 

@ Western Electric 
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